
From: Morrison, Kevin <kevin.morrison@fmcsa.dot.gov>
To: Marcia.Adams@SCDMV.netMarcia.Adams@SCDMV.net
CC: Annie.Phelps@scdmv.netAnnie.Phelps@scdmv.net

David.Findlay@scdmv.netDavid.Findlay@scdmv.net
Thomas, Curtiscurtis.thomas@fmcsa.dot.gov

Date: 3/7/2006 1:34:34 PM
Subject: CDL Structured Test

Good Afternoon Ms. Adams,  
 
On Friday, you were notified that FMCSA Headquarters has informed this division that they will be sending out letters from 
the FMCSA Administrator to the Governors of the states that had not begun or completed the required CDLIS Structured 
Testing by September of last year.  We have been in contact with headquarters today and they informed us that there is a 
possibility that any state that indicates in writing that they are making a good faith effort to address this requirement prior to 
the mailing of these letters would be excluded from this mailing list.
 
We were told that these letters are receiving their final legal review and that if we can forward a letter under signature of the 
Director of SC DMV that states that South Carolina will start and complete this required test in a specified time period, that 
this may be enough to remove South Carolina from this mailing list.  From the discussion, I feel that we would have to 
receive and forward this letter in the next two days for South Carolina to have a chance at being excluded from this list.  
 
Please contact me or Curtis if you have any questions. 
 
Thanks.    
 
 
Kevin Morrison
State Programs Manager
FMCSA, SC Division
(803) 765-5414 Office
(803) 238-5741 Cell
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